## GALLATIN COUNTY FFA



March 5, 2013

Members of the Gallatin County Board of Education

Dear Sir or Madam:

We respectfully request your permission to attend the Kentucky State FFA Convention June 10th through the 13th in Lexington, Kentucky at Rupp Arena. We request your permission to take students on this overnight trip to compete in state FFA competitions and serve as representatives and delegates for Gallatin County FFA. The Kentucky State FFA convention is a great opportunity for students in FFA to network with other members from across the state as well as compete in state competitions. We hope this opportunity is a great leadership experience for our students as well as an opportunity to view an Agricultural College.

Sincerely,

Katie Howell and Heather Hill

Katie Howell Heather Hill FFA Advisor's

Principal Approval:	Roxann Booth 3/5/13	
Board Approval:		